
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 4, 2021 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

ANNUAL REVIEW OF THE EMERGENCY RESPONSE PLAN/ 

DISTRICTWIDE SCHOOL SAFETY PLAN 

Please be advised that the Board of Education will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, November 17, 

2021 in person at Saunders Trades and Technical High School to provide information and to solicit 

comments regarding the Emergency Response Plan/Districtwide School Safety Plan. The document is 

available for review and comments online through 5:00 p.m. on Monday, December 6, 2021 at 

https://www.yonkerspublicschools.org/boe-erp-hearing 

Wednesday, November 17, 2021  

5:30 p.m.  BOARD OF EDUCATION PUBLIC HEARING 

EMERGENCY RESPONSE PLAN/DISTRICTWIDE 

SCHOOL SAFETY PLAN    
 Saunders Trades & Technical High School  

 Angelo E. Paradiso Auditorium 

183 Palmer Road  

 Yonkers, New York 10701 

 

 

 
      Janet Cabassa 

      Secretary to the Board 

cc: Board of Education 

 Edwin Quezada, Superintendent of Schools 

 Central Office Administrators 

Vincent Spano, City Clerk, City Hall 

 Grinton Will Library/Riverfront Library 

 Yonkers Council of PTA’s 

 Yonkers Federation of Teachers 

 Civil Service Employees Association 

 Yonkers Council of Administrators 

 Media Contacts  

One Larkin Center 
Yonkers, New York 10701 
Tel. 914 376-8095 
Fax 914 376-8047 
 
Trustees of the  

Board of Education 

https://www.yonkerspublicschools.org/boe-erp-hearing

